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I have used mail-in voting for years and believe in the accuracy and safety of the 

process as administered in Oregon. Each time I renew my drivers license they verify 

a number of forms of ID connected with my voter registration.  Now I am a senior 

citizen with disabilities and would be unable to vote with-out mail-in voting.  


